
Engineering Special Temporary Authority Request  

 

HC2 Broadcasting License, Inc. (“Licensee”) respectfully submits this request for Engineering 

Special Temporary Authority (STA) for a Low Power television station.   

   

Public Interest Benefits.  The station’s transmitter is unable to make full power and is currently 

running at a reduced power of 380W. The station began reduced power operations on 5 

December 2020 due to an issue with Amplifier 1 of the transmitter. The Licensee worked 

diligently with the transmitter manufacturer to allow remote access to facilitate an expeditious 

repair. After the remote diagnostics with the manufacturer were completed, the decision was 

made to ship the power amplifier back to the manufacturer for repair. Grant of Licensee’s 

Engineering STA will promote the public interest as it will allow KBGU-LD to continue to 

provide free over-the-air programming to the community and the surrounding area.   

    

Conclusion.  Licensee respectively requests that the Commission grant this Engineering STA for 

KBGU-LD.    

   

 

 


